
Niguel Shores Community Association 

Community Update – November 7, 2024 

For the most up to date information visit:  niguelshores.org 
 

 
Pickleball & Tennis Courts Closure due to resurfacing 
Out of an abundance of caution the Pickleball and Tennis Courts will remain closed until Monday, 11/11 
in order to let the work settle. Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to resident use 
of the newly resurfaced courts on Monday. 
 
November & December Board Meetings 
The regularly scheduled board meeting for November has been cancelled due to lack of quorum. The 
next General Session board meeting will be held Tuesday, December 10 at 6:00 p.m. in the Clubhouse. 
 
November Office Closures 
The Niguel Shores Office will be closed on the following dates. 
 
Veteran’s Day – Closed November 11. 
Thanksgiving—Closed November 28 and 29. 
 
No Construction is permitted on November 11 and November 28. Construction is permitted on 
November 29. 
 

Upcoming Events Brought to you by the 
Niguel Shores Community Association (NSCA) Recreation Committee: 
For additional detailed information see the Seashore News & website 

 
Christmas Market – Sunday, December 8, 12:00 to 4:00 p.m.  
Come and enjoy our annual Christmas Market at the NSCA Beach Bluff complete with snow, carolers, 
food trucks and Santa Claus. Bring the kids and pets for pictures with Santa. If you would like to 
participate as a vendor, get your application in the office. Limited availability at $20 each. Interested 
vendors please contact Nancy Tinnes for more information at (949) 235-2555.  
 
Holiday Lights Contest – Let’s Light Up Niguel Shores! 
Start decorating the day after Thanksgiving on November 29. The top 3 streets with the highest 
participants (Any lights displayed) will win! The winning streets will enjoy a holiday soiree with their 
neighbors. Judging will take place on December 13. 

 
33654 Niguel Shores Drive 

Dana Point, CA 92629 
(949) 493-0122  


